Mr Eoin O'Brien
Parks Department
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council
County Hall
Marine Road 
Dún Laoghaire
Co.Dublin
A96 K6C9
 
XXX May 2020

Dear Mr O'Brien
 
The lack of public open space and green space in Sandyford has really been magnified in light of the Covid-19 crisis. As per the concept of sustainable communities and established urban living standards, the urban form and high density in Sandyford Business District require the development of high quality green infrastructure and public amenity. 
 
The development of two parcels of land in the Sandyford Business District at Bracken Road (1.2 Hectares) and Carmanhall Road (0.8 Hectares) will provide much needed green infrastructure within Sandyford Business District. The development of this green infrastructure will lead to a higher quality public realm, green space for social interaction and help to transform and regenerate Sandyford as a place for businesses to thrive and residents to be proud of.
 
(Company Name/Individual) fully supports Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council’s application for the Urban Regeneration Development Fund (URDF) for Sandyford 
 
Yours sincerely

__________________
